
 

 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

US 441 AT SE 28TH STREET 

Financial Project ID: 449656-1 July 2025 
Okeechobee County, FL 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTACT US Aika Ranieri 
Community Outreach Specialist 

(863) 464-0743 
Ai.Ranieri@dot.state.fl.us 

FOLLOW US 

www.SWFLroads.com | X.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will begin safety improvements at the intersection of US 441 
and 28th Street starting in July 2025. The project limits cover approximately 0.04 miles. In addition to milling 
and resurfacing, crews will install sidewalks, curb and gutter, lighting, widening, updated signage and pavement 
markings, and traffic loop assemblies. The estimated project cost is $900,000. Lane closures and traffic pattern 
changes will be in place during construction.  

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

or 

• Milling and resurfacing  

• Curb and gutter installation  

• Sidewalk construction and widening 

• Lighting and traffic signal improvements  

• Signing and pavement markings  

• Construction begins early July 2025;  
      estimated completion is fall of 2025 

• Traffic will be reduced to one lane as needed  

• During construction there may be daytime and 
nighttime lane closures 

• Be aware of changing traffic patterns, heavy 
equipment, and workers during construction 

 

Janella Newsome 
Director of Public Information 

(863) 519-2828 
Janella.Newsome@dot.state.fl.us 

Project Location Map  

http://www.SWFLroads.com

